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22nd June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Prom  
 

It is with genuine sadness that we have to cancel the Prom planned for 3rd September.  You will 
appreciate that Covid restrictions prevent us from holding an event with another school or holding 
any sort of event this half term.  The unpredictable and unstable conditions around Covid, its 
variants and restrictions have ultimately forced our hand.  Indeed, you may not be aware, but we 
have welcomed back 66 students in Year 9 this week who were required to isolate, only to replace 
them with a further 32 students who now need to isolate for 10 days.  We know you will recognise 
and share our ongoing commitment to the safety and welfare of all our students and staff.  
 
We are very sorry that the students who have bought tickets will be disappointed.  Your ticket cost 
will be refunded by the end of the month.   
 
We hope to see students both on Results Day on 12th August and on GCSE Certificate Presentation 
Evening which we hope will take place in December. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Mustill  
Assistant Principal  
 
 
 

 
 


